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Dunn Paper Company License No. 21-18534-01
ATTN: A. H. Hupp

Senior Vice President
Technical Operations

218 Riverview Street
Port Huron, MI 48060

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 16, 1982, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought
to your attention in our letter dated August 18, 1982. We will ew=Mne
these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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D. eniawski, Chief.

Mate s Radiation Protection
Section 2

cc w/ltr dtd September 16, 1982:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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